
 

 

 
 

October - December 2020 
 

Dear Pastor and Church Family, 
 

We rejoice in the Lord for the privilege of 
serving Him these past three months.  We 
are very grateful for your prayers and 
participation in what the Lord is doing 
here in Sinaloa. 
 

 

October-November 
     We had a missionary stay in Alhuey a 
couple of days. He was able to preach to 
our youth. We enjoyed our time with him 
and his family. 
     Also, the women’s fellowship has had 
good attendance. It has been nice to start 
different activities up again. We have 
used these months to keep up the church 
building. One Saturday we had a church 
work day, and a good number of people 
came. All the projects were completed by 
noon. 

 
 

 
 

         
 

 
 

 
 

December 
    We are grateful for another year of life 
the Lord gave to my wife on December 1. 
On her behalf, she also thanks the 
churches that sent her birthday e-cards 
due to the pandemic.  
     We were able to go Christmas caroling 
here in Alhuey. We passed out tracts, in-
vitations, and candy at each household. 
Afterwards we all enjoyed hot chocolate 
and pastries at church. 

  
 

     Our Christmas program was Sunday 
evening, Dec. 20. Due to COVID-19 we 
were unable to promote the event        
because of limited space and the number 
of chairs we could use. It was well at-
tended, and we all enjoyed rejoicing 
about Christ’s birth with special music 
from the kids and teens, a Christmas mes-
sage, and then supper on-the-grounds. 

 

 
 

     This year was kind of different because 
on Dec. 24 a young lady from our church 
turned fifteen years old. Normally every-
one spends time with family around din-
ner time, but that evening we were able 
to celebrate with her and her family and  
 

 
 

 
with all the guests that attended. I was 
able to preach an evangelistic message 
and encouraged her in her walk with her 
Lord and Savior. 

 
 

     For New Year we had our normal 
prayer meeting that Thursday with a spe-
cial time for testimonies of God’s good-
ness for the past year. Afterwards, we all 
stayed for a potluck dinner. Just a couple 
of families stayed until midnight to bring 
in the new year.  
   

Praises/Prayer Requests 
 

• Please pray for my parents and 
for me, Brian. We have COVID-
19. We are doing fine. 

• For wisdom and grace as we 
start out the New Year in regards 
to our family and ministry. 

• For Ricardo López who has not 
been to church in a while. We 
have visited him various times. 

• For two others families who 
have marital problems. For their 
kids as well that they would keep 
their eyes on the Lord.  

• For my new SS class. I began a 
class for university students and 
young singles.  

• We praise the Lord for Mitsy 
who made a profession of faith 
in December. Pray for her      
spiritual growth. 

• Please send support checks to 
the new address below. 
 

Preaching Christ in Sinaloa, 
 

Brian, Diana, Jésed, Mariana, and 
Brandon 
 

 

HORNOR FAMILY 
Serving the Lord in Sinaloa 

P.O. Box 6128 
Phoenix, AZ 85005 
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